From: Boyce, Steven (BOYCEST) [BOYCEST@UCMAIL.UC.EDU]

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2002 5:46 PM

To: 'FDADockets@oc.fda.gov '

Subject: FW: Part 15 Public Hearing on 24 June 2002

 <<FDA0602t.wpd>>  <<cvrltr.wpd>> 

-----Original Message-----

From: Boyce, Steven (BOYCEST)

To: 'tforfa@oc.fda.gov '

Cc: 'Richard.Kagan@UC.edu '

Sent: 6/14/02 5:38 PM

Subject: Part 15 Public Hearing on 24 June 2002

Dear Ms. Forfa,

In response to our recent telephone discussion, please find attached a

cover letter and a submission for the Part 15 Public Hearing on 24 June

2002.  The files are in WordPerfect 9.  Please contact me with

confirmation of whether or not these comments are selected for

presentation.  In either case, I shall attend the Hearing.

Sincerely,

Steven Boyce, Ph.D.

Associate Professor

Department of Surgery

University of Cincinnati

513-872-6080, office

513-872-6107, fas

513-230-0229, pager
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